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Burke Homeless
Continuum of Care





Minutes

	Committee Name:
	Burke Homeless Continuum of Care Partnership

	Date:

	June 3, 2015

	Time:
	2:00 pm  

	Meeting Place:
	Foothills Higher Education Center

	Members Present:
	Bryan Gilliland, Thom Hartman, Chris Hoover, Adrian Hurst, Joe Marks, Michael Smith, and Marisol Tomas

	Agenda Item #1:

Introductions/Welcome
	

	Agenda Item #2

Minutes Approval
	May meeting minutes were approved with a motion from Adrian Hurst and second by Joe Marks

	Agenda Item #3

Point In Time Count Update
	Michael Smith shared the numbers for the state that showed point in time count numbers.  There was a small increase in emergency shelters but decrease in all other sheltered situations, decrease in all household categories, and increase in DV shelter but decrease in all other subpopulations

	Agenda Item #4

Coordinated Assessment
	The Coordinated Assessment procedures handout was shared with the group for feedback. There was conversation about the chronic homeless individuals who come in and out of BUCM and when to do the VISPDAT.  Marisol Tomas shared they do the VISPDAT immediately, no decision or determination was made. This will be clarified for the next meeting.  

	Agenda Item #5
Balance Of State


	· Election of Regional Lead Alternate – Joe thought that Doug Jarrell had volunteered to be the alternate but he was not present to confirm.  Adrian Hurst agreed to be the alternate if Doug had not volunteered.  This will be clarified by next meeting. 
· Election of Project Review Committee representative – Thom Hartman stated he needed more information before agreeing to be the lead for this and needed to check his schedule but may be able to take this task on.

· HMIS -  Transition information at http://www.ncceh.org/hmis/transition/ 

· Need to submit Agency administrator by June 6 if you haven’t yet

· Contact NCCEH Data Center with questions about data and NC HMIS 

· NC HMIS Transition info – ncceh.org/hmis/transition/
· Help Desk hmis@ncceh.org or  (919) 410-6997
· Next subcommittee meetings:

· Data Quality Subcommittee – June 5 at 10:30 – 11:30am 
· Rapid Rehousing Subcommittee – June 19 at 10:30 – 11:30
Must register at http://www.ncceh.org/events/810/ to attend

	Agenda Item #6

Event Planning
	June 20, Event – Due to lack of ability to prepare for this event, it is recommended to postpone this and plan for something during Hunger and Homeless Awareness Week.  Everyone was in agreement. 

Hunger and Homelessness Awareness Week – We need to begin planning for the week’s events.  No one volunteered to take the lead on planning, nor was a date decided to start planning.  This will be carried to next meeting.  

	Agenda Item #7:
Agency Updates


	Meeting Place Mission - Chris reported the bathroom at the women’s shelter is being finished.  Their numbers in the shelter have been lower.  The Men’s program and FACES have had some successful transitions. 

ALFA – Bryan reported they are very busy.  They have had some structural changes.  New lead Case Manager is Holly Black.  Martha Grant is the new CFO/CCO.  They are advertising for full time case management and part time case management positions. 

House of Refuge – Thom reported they have been at capacity for 3 months.  They have trained a new Assistant House Manager.  They are looking at restructuring the board and redesigning things.  They have several people graduating from the emergency shelter. 

Veteran’s Administration – Marisol reported they are receiving another allotment of vouchers for Asheville and Rutherford, Polk, Cleveland, and McDowell Counties.      

Burke County Public Schools – Adrian reported the school year is ending and they have varied summer programs that will be available.

Burke Recovery – Joe reported they have started providing assessments, training and offering Women’s Resources on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Fred Brason will also be coming to speak about project Lazarus.  Dates will be provided when confirmed.    

	Next Meeting:
	It was decided to move the next meeting to July 8, 2015 at 2:00 pm at the Foothills Higher Education Center instead of July 1 due to the holiday. 

	Respectfully Submitted By:
	Teena Willis
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